
 

UNTIL April 30, ONLINE APPLICATIONS ARE BEING ACCEPTED 
FOR COHORT 9, BEGINNING IN SEPTEMBER 2019.  

Are you a principal, vice-principal, department head, consultant, or 

coordinator? Are you interested in pursuing graduate studies in 

instructional leadership? 

Then consider applying for the Nova Scotia Instructional 
Leadership Program.  

The Instructional Leadership Program leads to a Diploma in 

Instructional Leadership, granted by the NS Department of 

Education and Early Childhood Development, and ​with approval 

from the Office of Teacher Certification (EECD),​ may be used for 

a raise in your teacher certification level.  

For more information about the program ​and access to the online 

application form​, visit the Leadership Academy webpage at 

http://www.nselc.ca/nsila/nsila-home​.  (​E​n français: 

http://www.nselc.ca/elpne/bienvenue​.​) Or, contact Sue LeBel, 

program coordinator, at ​slebel@nselc.ca​ or 902-354-8134. 
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